TOWN OF MATTAPOISETT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

018 APR 27 PHIZ: LB

Notice is hereby given that the Mattapoisett Board of Appeals will hold a Public Hearing on the
following Application:

Application of: BWC Pine Island Brook, 137 Newbury Street, 4™ Floor, Boston, MA 02116,
RE: 3 Tinkham Hill Road, Mattapoisett, MA 02739, The applicant is seeking to modify an
existing Special Permit #1276 as provided by Section 7.2.2 of the Zoning By-Laws to allow
construction of a second access driveway to access Phase 2 solar array, The hearing will be held
at the Town Hall Conference Room on Thursday May 17, 2018 at 6:00 P.M. Case #1410,

Complete applications and plans as filed are available for inspection in the Office of the Town
Clerk during normal office hours.

Sincerely,

Susan Akin, Chairperson
Mary Anne Brogan
Norman Lyonnais
Kenneth Pacheco

Colby Rottler

The Wanderer 05/03/2018 and 05/10/2018



